
  ALL-STUDENT ORIENTATION IS SET FOR AUGUST 18, AT 7:00 p.m. 
All students and at least one parent are asked to attend Orientation on Tuesday,  August 18, 2015, 
from 7:00 - 8:00 p.m.  It will begin in the gym and conclude with visits to the classrooms to meet 
with teachers.

WELCOME!!! 
Welcome to all of the new students that will join the 

VBA student body!  We are praying that this will be a 
very positive step for you and your family. 

CARPOOLING

If you need help with carpooling arrangements, 
please contact Mr. Robinson in the office at 

304-255-4535.  Your need will be announced at 
orientation.

Piano, Instrument, and 
Voice Lessons 

Piano, instrument, and voice lessons will be 
offered to 1st - 12th grade students again this 
year.  Slots are on a first-come, first-served 
basis- so call as soon as possible to be added 
to the list.      The cost of  each lesson is $13 
per lesson. 

HELP WANTED: SUBSTITUTES                
If  you are available, competent, and willing 
to substitute for a teacher or teacher aide, 

contact Mr. Robinson. 

AFTER-SCHOOL CARE              

An after-school program run by parents is available to 
VBA families. The school provides a place but does not 
coordinate payments or times.  If  you need after-school 
care or are interested in helping, please call Mr. Robinson at 
304-255-4535.  

              

September 13 - 18, 2015 
VBA will host the Minutemen 

Evangelistic Team for a            
WAR OF THE SPECIAL FORCES      

Teen Evangelism week! 
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The Christian Collection 
fundraiser will begin           

Friday, Aug. 21.              

  We really need your help! 

Awards Night Corrections      
Michael Stimson and Jacob Ward were to 

receive an award for No Detentions. 

Victory Day-Camp Was a Great Success!!! 

Special thanks to our counselors: Graduates Emily 
Butcher, Daniel Cannon, Tiffany Dillon, Hunter Elliot, 
Kimberly Steffan and current students Kayla Cox, Aaron 
Hamilton, Sarah Hedrick, Stephen Allison, Kevin 
Markham, Matthew Steffan, and Brianna Bowman. 

===================================== 

$5,000 City National Bank Technology Grant 
Once again, we would like to publicly thank Mr. Jim 
Wood, Senior Vice President of City National Bank, 
for securing this grant. We combined it with another 
gift to supply TEN classrooms with wall-mounted 
wifi / video technology which will be used for many 
years to come. THANK YOU SO MUCH!!!

Softball Field Backstop 
We are praying for the 

funds to install a backstop 
for the new softball field. 

The cost will be about 
$4,000.  

*********************** 

New aluminum bleachers 
have replaced the older 

wood bleachers on the team 
side of the gym. 

+++++++++++++ 

VB MATCHES IN AUGUST 

Aug. 25 - MS & V - Mercer -               
5:30 pm -Home 

Aug. 28-29 - MS Heritage 
Tourn. 

Aug. 31 - MS & V - 
Heritage/ So. Charleston - 
5:00 pm -Away 

YEARBOOK ADS ARE 
AVAILABLE NOW     

Please let Mrs. Stump know 
if  you or someone you know 
would be willing to advertise. 

IMMUNIZATIONS 

All K-5 students must be 
up-to-date on their 

immunizations before 
school starts.  A “Green” 
immunization card must 

be filled out by the 
healthcare provider and 

turned in to the school to 
be kept in the child’s 
permanent record. 

Students entering into the 
7th and 12th grades must 

have boosters, and an 
“Orange” immunization 
card must be turned in to 

be kept in the student’s 
permanent record.

Tuition Reminders 
Please remember that tuition is 
kept as low as possible.  When 
families fall behind in their tuition 
payments, there may not be 
sufficient funds available to meet 
expenses.  It is our desire as a 
ministry to maintain a good 
testimony with the business 
community by paying our bills on 
time.  Your cooperation by making 
tuition payments on time helps us 
meet this goal. 

Tuition may be paid with a 
credit card on our website.  
This may include anonymous 

payments on behalf of any VBA 
family anyone might want to 

help. 

The first tuition payment is 
due Aug. 5. 

Help us recruit new students.  Tell someone else about VBA!


